Ysgol Uwchradd **LLANIDLOES** High School

Giving Opportunities For All to Learn

Pennaeth / Headteacher: Mr D Owen Llangurig Road, Llanidloes, Powys, SY18 6EX

Ffôn / Tel: 01686 412289 Ffacs / Fax: 01686 413812

EBost / Email: office@llanidloes-hs.powys.sch.uk **Gwefan / Website:** www.llanidloeshighschool.co.uk



9th May 2019

Dear Parent/Guardian

Occasionally, we may take photographs of the pupils at our school. We may use these images in our school's prospectus or in other printed publications that we produce, as well as on the school website, Facebook page, YouTube and other on-line platforms. We may make video or webcam recordings for school-to-school conferences, monitoring or other educational use.

From time to time, our school may be visited by the media who will take photographs or film footage of a visiting dignitary or other high profile events. Pupils will often appear in these images, which subsequently may appear in local or national newspapers, or on televised news programmes. Media images are also shared with our website developer via a data transfer facility.

To comply with the General Data Protection Regulations, we need your permission before we can photograph or make any recordings of your child. Please **CONFIRM YOUR CONSENT** by completing the slip below and returning it to the school office as soon as possible.

In the absence of such a notification, we will assume that you **HAVE NOT GIVEN YOUR CONSENT** for use of the pupils name and photo/image.

Yours Faithfully

D Owen Headteacher

I <u>GIVE CONSENT</u> for photos, images and videos that include the above named pupil to be used in the manner outlined above.

Parent's/Guardian's Name















